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Subject Date 
Approval to Discontinue Programs 2019 - 20 February 26, 2019 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Trustees approve the discontinuation of programs for the Fall 2019 as listed 
below: 

~ Nursing Transfer - EMU School of Nursing - Associate in Applied Science 

~ Web Design and Development - Certificate 

~ Web Design - Certificate 

~ Web Development - Certificate 

~ Web Design - Certificate 

~ Digital Strategy- Certificate 

Prepared by: Dr. Kimberly Hurns Recommended by: 
Tit I e: Vice President of Instruction Rose B. Bellanca, President 




